

ST. MARGARET'S ANFIELD CE PRIMARY SCHOOL

Lower Breck Road, Liverpool L6 4BX

Email: admin@st-margaretsanfield.liverpool.sch.uk

Telephone: 0151 260 5522

Fax: 0151 287 2891

31st January 2024

Dear Parent/Carer,

## Chinese New Year 2024

We would like to invite any children who currently have a packed lunch to join us for our Chinese New Year themsed lunch in school on Thursday  $8^{th}$  February 2024. The usual charge of £2 applies for the two courses unless you are entitled to Free School Meals.

Please see the menu on the reverse of this letter for full details.

Please return the slip below before **Wednesday 7<sup>th</sup> February** if you would like your child to have a school meal on Thursday 8<sup>th</sup> February 2024.

Yours sincerely,

Mr Mark Griffiths Headteacher

If your child usually has a packed lunch and would like to have the Chinese New Year themed school meal please return this slip. If your child is not entitled to free school meals there

will be a charge of £2.

Please return this slip with your child's payment to your child's teacher.

Child's Name		Class
	*I enclose £	
Sianed	(Parent/Carer)	Date

\*all children in Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 are entitled to Universal Free School Meals so no payment is needed for children in those year groups. You do not need to return this slip if your child usually would have school meals.





















